Coster, C.H. April 18, 1899

C.H.Coster to James J. Hill.

Replies to Hill's inquiries about certain
surveys in North Dakota and Montana, re-
ported to Hill as having been made under
the direction of the Northern Pacific Rail-
road Co. Thinks perhaps that the surveys
may have been made by the Soo Line.

General correspondence by date.



